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I am writing in support of SB210.  Day of in person voting will help eliminate voter and 

election fraud.  Oregon's motor voter law saw illegal aliens registered to vote during 

the last cycle and drop boxes were vandalized this last election as well.  Certainly, 

those who legitimately cannot vote in person can be accommodated as they were 

prior to the VBM law.   


